
 

RAINHAM MARK GRAMMAR SCHOOL 
 

TEACHER OF Business and Economics – SEPTEMBER 2021 
 
The Department:  
 
The Business and Economics Department consists of 3 full time members of staff and one part time 
member of staff.  We are a progressive, innovative and supportive department where we share ideas 
and learn from each other and work together to give students the best experience in the subjects.  We 
are looking for a new member of staff due to the success of the department and a large increase in 
uptake of students wanting to take the courses. 
 
In the sixth form, both Business and Economics are popular subjects at A Level. Business students 
follow the AQA syllabus and Economics students follow the Edexcel syllabus.  Each year there have 
been students who have gone on to university to take degrees in both subjects. As a department we 
have has great success in supporting our students when applying for and gaining apprenticeships in 
large multinational companies such as PWC Grant Thornton, Mace and Tfl. We have also seen some 
Economics students be successfully placed in Economics apprenticeships with the Government  
 
At GCSE level, both subjects are popular with on average 3 classes of Business and 2 classes of 
Economics. Students follow the AQA business specification and in Economics it is OCR. Many students 
opt to take either Business or Economics or both subjects to A level and we are confident that this will 
continue. 
 
Department students are expected to be motivated and enthusiastic and this is reflected in the teaching 
of both subjects across all year groups. Various extra-curricular activities are offered such as 
participation in national competitions with: The Inspirational Learning Group, Young Enterprise, Student 
Investor, RES and ICAEW. 
 
We would like the candidate to be as passionate about the subjects as we are and add to our growing 
department with energy and a positive outlook for their teaching, the department and our school. 
 
If you wish to apply for the post, we would be very grateful if you would complete the application form 
and return this to the school to HR@rmgs.org.uk  
 
Thank you for your interest. 
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